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1. Spring 2018 SLO and PLO completion rates

2. SLO questions for Fall 2018 were due on Friday 9/14/18

Committee D assessing PLO #2

CM1 assessing SLO #1 for all courses and PLO #1

CM3 assessing Math 110 SLO #2 and Math 115 SLO #2
C5Cl 1, 2,3, 14 and 16 assessing SLO #1

3. Follow-Up Reports

4. L0 Assessment for Spring 2019 — Communication
5. Faculty Survey

6. Alignment Grid

7. SLO Culture

8. Dean’s Remarks



EL CAMINO COLLEGE MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
DIVISION LEARNING OUTCOMES ASSESSMENT
COORDINATING COMMITTEE MEETING
(DLOACC)

September 18, 2018

Present: Susanne Bucher, Milan Georgevich, Marlow Lemons, Zachary Marks, Solomon Russell,
Catherine Schult-Roman, Jacquelyn Sims.

Spring 2018 SLO and PLO completion rates
SLO is 19/20 done.
PLO is 3/4 done.

Missing reports (PLO and SLO) for Fall 2018
Missing math 67

Missing Computer Science

PLO reports are due September 28, 2018

SLO questions for Fall 2018 were due on Friday, September 14, 2018.

Committee D assessing PLO #2

CM1 assessing SLO #1 for all courses and PLO #1

CM3 assessing Math 110 SLO #2 and Math 115 SLO #2
CSCl1, 2, 3, 14 and 16 assessing SLO #1

Follow-Up Reports

S. Bucher emailed the list of all missing reports to Janet Quezada last spring 2018 semester.
Janet Quezada will forward the list to C. Schult Roman to update the follow up reports. Bucher
also suggested to C. Schult Roman to send follow up reminders. C. Schult-Roman agreed that it
would be a good idea.

ILO Assessment for Spring 2019 — Communication

The Communications ILO was assessed in spring. However, there are only 7 math courses that
are aligned to the ILO.

Faculty Survey

C. Schult-Roman inquired if faculty should be surveyed to find out how satisfied the faculty are
with the process. Any type of feedback would be great. Zachary Marks added that he would
include in the survey, items such as portal issues, when someone types in the faculty
information it cuts off and does not allow you to finish, system just says you ran out of space.




Alignment Grid

S. Bucher explained that the alignment grid was recently updated, 6 ILO updated to 4 ILO's, and
the alignment grids are up to date. It was further recommended to send to the alignment grid to
the committees for their review.

SLO Communication and traditions

C. Schult-Roman asked the committee if there is a tier of whom she needs to reach, considering
it is her 1*' time as the chair to DLOACC. M. Georgevich recommended to contact only the
DLOACC committee members and they will reach out to the rest of the committees.

Dean’s Remarks

J. Sims mentioned the AB 705 timeline. She also plans to provide lunch at the next AB 705
meeting on September 20, 2018. J. Sims also thanked the committee for all the hard work and
highlighted that their hard work does not go unnoticed. J. Sims welcomed Catherine Schult-
Roman as the new chair for DLOACC.




